
From: K Hesse
To: Sam Shelby; Max Ewart
Cc: Lisa Lettieri
Subject: Re: June cases in Del Ray
Date: Thursday, May 23, 2019 9:47:37 PM

Hi Sam & Max - sorry for the delay. As co-chairs of the DRCA LUC, Lisa & I decided that
we did not have any issues with the proposed garage given it meets the zoning requirements. If
not for the legacy SUP requirement, it would be approved by right.
Best,
Kristine Hesse
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